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hello
many thanks for the information provided.

as i have stated at every meeting and in every communication, this bypass is a total waste
of money and will do nothing to reduce pollution, the amount of traffic and will not help
tintwhistle at all.

the only way forward is to re-open woodhead tunnel and the rail link to sheffield.

i do not have a car, it i want to travel to sheffield by train i have to travel to manchester
picadilly, then take the train to sheffield! how bonkers is that!

i also would like to point out that there is a proposal to build a further 2,500 houses on
werneth low, this will create at least another 5,000 cars! where will they all go!

the by-pass will be obsolete before it is finished!

best

neil:-)
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